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Hello Mary Russell Parents & Carers

Mary Russell Parent Council & PTA
My name is Julie Telford and my daughter Charlotte is in the primary department and I am a member of our parent council.  On behalf of the rest of the group I would like to extend a belated warm welcome to all new parents and carers to our school community and indeed to all our parents and carers.
Our parent council would normally meet on the first Tuesday of each month throughout the session to discuss issues which support our school to take forward continuous improvement.  However, during these strange times we are meeting virtually on Skype.  We are a small group but would be delighted to welcome any new parents or carers who would like to become involved.
At this moment we unfortunately do not have a Parent Council Chair as Mrs Elaine Kinney who has been a  member of our Parent Council for the past 6 years has stepped down as her son no longer attends the school.  I have agreed to be Interim Chair until we are able to elect a new Chair.  

If you are interested in becoming our Chair or even just get involved with our Parent Council or PTA, it would be great to hear from you. We also have a Facebook page for parents please see below for details on how to join.
If you would like to get involved please email the school mail box by clicking the link below

maryrussellenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
 by Friday 27th November 2020.  Our next Parent Council meeting takes place virtually on skype on Tuesday 1st December at 5.30pm.  If you are interesting in attending an electronic invite will be sent to you by Mrs McCallum (email address required).
We look forward to hearing from you

Julie Telford

Interim Parent Council Chair
Mary Russell School Parent’s Group

The Mary Russell Parent’s Group is one of our dedicated social media spaces allowing parents to share issues and network with each other.
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It is a closed group.  Marie Cadenhead (S2 parent) is the administrator.  If you wish to become part of this parent community please contact Marie.
